
 

 

 
 
 

 

Missionaries to  Canada 
  

                               October- December 2017
  Dear Praying Friends, 
 
   2017 will be just a memory by the time this letter is read. We’ve had many good memories from this 
past year, and some of those choice moments were spent with you dear folk. My wife and I were able to 
spend some time in the States with many of our supporting churches as well as spending some long 
overdue time with family and friends. We attended a family reunion and saw some family that we 
haven’t seen for twenty years or more.  Of course there were many that we’ve never met as they were 
born into this world since we left our home for the mission field twenty-eight years ago. If we did not get 
by to see you, please contact us and we will set up a meeting in 2018.   
 
We’ve had a young couple attending the Sunday morning services for the past several weeks. They 
moved here from southern Ontario and have two small children ages two and three. The First Nation 
people are attending off and on. We’re hoping to see them coming more regular this year. Please pray 
with us for these needs. 
 
Thank you cannot adequately express the thankfulness we have in our hearts for you and how you 
ministered to us during our furlough. We were in great need of that fellowship that you gave us. Thank 
you also for your generous hospitality and sacrificial giving.    
 
We’re looking forward to seeing this church grow in 2018. Please be praying that the Lord would send 
some younger folk into the harvest field of Kapuskasing Ontario, Canada soon. 
 
 
 
         For God’s Glory, 
 
 
 
                                                           Ernest and Darlene Bauserman 
 

 
 
 
FIELD ADDRESS 
Ernest & Darlene Bauserman 
95 Mundy Avenue 
Kapuskasing, ON P5N 1R7 Canada 
Phone: 705-371-2202

 

 
 
HOME CHURCH ADDRESS MISSION ADDRESS 

Valley Baptist Church World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission 
408 Stony Creek Rd.  P.O. Box 725, 
Edinburg, Virginia 22824 Kings Mountain, North Carolina 28086 

Phone: (540)-984-8665  Phone  (704)-730-1440
ernieb1@eastlink.ca valbap@shentel.net info@wwntbm.com 


